
Dear Lion,

The Lions 106th International Convention is fast approaching!

This email will serve as a reminder that the Official Convention Call has been published in LION 
Magazine in compliance with Article VI, Section 2 of the International By-Laws.

All Lions can review the 2024 Official Call and Notice of Amendments on the Lion website or the 
2024 Official Convention Call and Notice of Amendments in LION Magazine.

We look forward to seeing you in Melbourne!

Sincerely,

The Legal Division

https://app.e.roar.lionsclubs.org/e/er?utm_source=Eloqua&utm_campaign=LGL_EN_2024CCandNOA_1333788402&utm_medium=email&s=94443966&lid=13233&elqTrackId=607B672DEDBD7F4AFE2B485C712AC5A9&elq=63cb40450d8f43fbbd40f800ab90d6e1&elqaid=34996&elqat=1
https://app.e.roar.lionsclubs.org/e/er?utm_source=Eloqua&utm_campaign=LGL_EN_2024CCandNOA_1333788402&utm_medium=email&s=94443966&lid=13232&elqTrackId=A91628ED2B22EE3D84266584672D9611&elq=63cb40450d8f43fbbd40f800ab90d6e1&elqaid=34996&elqat=1



